
 

 

OROC -One Root One Communi-Tree Campaign 2023 

Dear all 

We are calling on everyone to unite and participate in the “One Root, One 

Communi-tree” (OROC) project which aims to collect and deposit any 

multiple recyclables mentioned below for recycling and achieve the set target.  

You can drop off the recyclables at the designated area of Primary/ Senior Wing  

from 1ST OCTOBER TO 21ST NOVEMBER. The same can be dropped off at 

the school even if the child is not attending school. By recycling, we are doing 

our part for the environment. Not only will this help reduce waste in landfills, 

but it also sets an example for all about how important it is to take care of our 

planet. 

We are pleased to announce that Delhi Private School has registered for the 

following recyclables- 

RECYLABLES 

1. PAPER 

2. PLASTICS 

3. ALUMINIUM CANS (Rinse before recycling) 

4. E-WASTE 

5. MOBILE PHONES 

 

Thank you for your support in helping us reach our goal of a greener and more 

sustainable future. Let’s join hands in promoting an environment-friendly 

culture in the community. 

 

Warm regards 

Environment Department 

Delhi Private School, Sharjah 

 

 


